Havenyr Operating Company
904 Ngith Moore Avenue _
Roswell, New Mexico 88201-1144 (575) 622-0283

RECEIVED
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November 12, 2009

SuTsl Febladl 2
Mr. William V. Jones, PE

New Mexico Otil Conservation Division «97’6‘{;\) P .
- 2096
1220 South St. Francis } O 7'3 Cf:f QTZ

Santa Fe, NM 87505

Re: C-108 for 30-015-23977
Unit K, Sec. 1, T24S-R31E
Eddy Co., NM

Dear Mr. Jones:

Following our communication regarding AOR well(s) with inadequate production casing cement
in a proposed disposal interval, it is prudent that we withdraw our SWD application for the
subject well.

The southeast diagonal offset to the proposed SWD has a producing well wherein the 5-1/2"
casing TOC is at 6114' below surface. Our applied for interval of injection is perforations from
4538' to 5950'".

At least [ will know better next time! Thanks for your assistance.

Respectfully yours,

oy b

Kay Havenor



